Inaugural Train Ride Sarajevo
— Capljina

The OHR welcomes the start of regular passenger service on the
Sarajevo — Capljina train route. It is another step on the way
toward establishing a fully functioning rail network in Bosnia
and Herzegovina and connecting it to the European network.

Principal Deputy High Representative Jacques Paul Klein will
travel on the train that is opening the route tomorrow,
Tuesday July 28, and will be available to journalists before
and during the inaugural trip.

The train is leaving Sarajevo’s train station at 10.00 hours
It will arrive in Capljina at 13.21, depart again at 13.40 and
be back in Sarajevo at 17.00 hours.
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